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School Improvement Grant 

We are currently in the process of writing a school improvement grant. If awarded the grant 

would provide funding to facilitate a 3 hour Friday school at the Middle School for 

approximately 21 days throughout the year. It would also fund registration and travel cost for 4 

teachers, the councilor and principal from the Middle School to receive training at the AVID 

Summer Institute. The grant is due March 15th and award announcements will be held April 15th.  

 

Migrant Parent Advisory Council (PAC) Meeting   
We held a PAC meeting on March 3rd. We received some great feedback and insight from the 

parents.  They will be involved in the planning, operation, and evaluation of our program. We 

hope to take two parents to the State PAC meeting in Boise on April 12th.  

 

ACCESS 2.0 Testing 

The Access 2.0 has replaced the Idaho English Language Assessment (IELA). This test is 

required for all English Language Learners (ELL) students and is designed to provide English 

language proficiency information. We began testing all ELL students in the district last month 

and plan to finish administering the assessment this week.  

 

 


